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AIRPORT EMERGENCY SERVICE 
 

FIRE SAFETY CIRCULAR 
 
 
To All Airport Staff and Organizations 

 
DISRUPTION TO TELEPHONY SYSTEM OF AES EMERGENCY HOTLINE 
 

On 13 June 2009, there will be a disruption to Airport Emergency 
Services (AES) emergency hotline, i.e. 6541 2525 due to migration of CAAS to 
NewCo telephony system. The interruption will commence at 0300 hrs.  
 
2  During this downtime period, all calls are to be directed to AES station 1 
watchroom at 97819677 to notify us of any emergencies, services or enquiries 
required.  Subsequently, AES emergency hotline, i.e. 6541 2525 will resume as per 
normal after the migration at 0600 hrs.   
 

3  For more information, please contact Airport Emergency Service, Fire 
Safety and Standards Unit (AES FSSU) at 65412535. 
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